NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

Driveways reconstructed or existing driveways being
altered may not have asphalt over existing concrete
aprons and sidewalks. Under no circumstances shall the
driveway be allowed to extend beyond the edge of the
existing pavement and traveled way thereby creating a
hump or uneven driving surface on the pavement or
traveled way.

Any widening of the driveway needs zoning permit prior
to submitting road opening permits. Please visit

www. Hackettstown.net/Zoning Department for Zoning
permit and fee schedule.




